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Shows at the Daytona Beach Bandshell postponed until July 

 
Due to restrictions in place to prevent the spread of COVID-19, the Friday night Summer Entertainment Series at the 

Daytona Beach Bandshell, which was scheduled to begin this Memorial Day weekend, has been postponed until Friday, 

July 10. The postponement also includes the fireworks shows for Memorial Day weekend, Saturday evenings and the 

Fourth of July. 

 

All tickets purchased in advance are available for a refund directly from the point of purchase. Ticket holders who made a 

purchase at the Peabody Box Office, can send an email to peabodyboxoffice@codb.us with a request for a refund. 

 

Officials at the Daytona Beach Bandshell are continuing to monitor the COVID-19 pandemic and will provide an update on 

the July concert lineup in June.  

 

Stay up-to-date with the Daytona Beach Bandshell news by signing up for the e-updates at www.daytonabandshell.com/, 

and following the venue on Facebook at www.facebook.com/daytonabeachbandshell/ and Instagram at 

www.instagram.com/bandshelldaytona/.  

 

For information about the Saturday Star Spangled Summer Concert Series sponsored by the Friends of the Bandshell, 

visit www.friendsofthebandshell.org/ or follow Friends of the Bandshell on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/friendsofthebandshell/ 
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